Private and Confidential








11th of October 2017
Dear ,

We wish to invite you to join with us for Lunch on Thursday 2nd of November 2017, at La Barca Ristorante, 80-81 Lower Marsh, Lambeth, London SE1 7AB.  
We have a table booked for 1pm, so if possible we would like to meet in La Barca Ristorante at 12:30pm ish for a warm up drink or two prior to Lunch. 
I will look forward to seeing you on the 2nd of November 2017. 
Yours sincerely,

Martin O’Brien and Richard Hayhoe
Raphael contracting Ltd 
